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CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 
Grange Resources Limited (ASX: GRR) (Grange or the Company) advises that 
Pricewaterhouse Coopers (PwC) in Melbourne have been appointed as auditors of 
the Company and its controlled entities.  PwC are auditors to the entity which holds 
the interest in Savage River.  PwC replace Ernst & Young who were previously 
auditors to the Company.   
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Russell Clark  
Managing Director & CEO  
Grange Resources Limited   
+ 61 8 9321 1118  
 
Or visit www.grangeresources.com.au  
 

http://www.grangeresources.com.au/
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